
Natural Resources Advisory Board  Draft Minutes   December 10, 2020 
 
Attending: Laura Hewitt, Tom Slack, John Duane, John Riehl 
Absent: Tom Flynn 
 
 
> Called to order 8:57 am 
 
> Reviewed and approved final draft of 3rd Harbor Management Plan; vote 4-0 
 See attached 
 
> Reviewed and cover letter to Selectboard; vote 4-0 
 See attached 
 
> Minutes of December 2 2020 reviewed and approved; vote 4-0 
 
> Meeting adjourned 9:30 am by consent 
 



               
 
 
Wellfleet Board of Selectmen      December 14 2020 
 
          
Selectboard Members – 

 
 We, as Natural Resources Advisory Board Members, are pleased to submit 
to the Selectboard the third Harbor Management Plan (HMP).  
 We welcome any comments and questions. We have requested time at a 
Selectboard meeting to discuss this further with you. 
 
 This HMP differs from earlier versions in two ways: 
 
 > It is shorter. 
  
 First of all, this is because – as noted in the opening chapter – there is much 

good work on-going. We saw no need to comment on this, having confidence in 
the working teams. Second, as we reviewed the 2006 HMP, we felt that it was too 
complicated and un-focused.  We preferred to emphasize a few key, new issues. 
 
 > It is on-line. 
 
 One benefit of this is that a reader can directly link to key documents 
without the need to search through a long written list. Secondly, periodic 
revisions or updates of this plan would be much easier. We could have a “living” 
plan, without waiting another 15 years  for a revision.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
John Riehl, Chair 
 
For the NRAB 
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